NEWS
We  intend to open Benjamin Rabbit Nursery in June 2014 and will be having a series of open days for parents and carers interested in placing their child at Benjamin Rabbit Nursery.  If you wish to register an interest, please download, complete and email the attached form to manager@benjaminrabbitnursery.co.uk or alternatively post to Benjamin Rabbit Nursery, 18 New Road Avenue, Chatham ME4 6BA.

Name  Parent/Carer 1

Address

Tel No

Mobile

Email

Name Parent/Carer 2

Address

Tel No

Mobile

Email

Name of Child

DOB

Home Address

I would like to be sent a brochure and application form YES                NO

